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ALTON - These are aftermath photos of the building collapse at 619 E. Broadway in 
Alton.

The back wall of the structure of that address fell around noon on Saturday. Alton Fire 
Department Battalion Chief Tom House recommends that people stay away from the 
area because it is unsafe and yellow caution tape surrounds it.



House said a homeless man apparently had been near the building when it collapsed, but 
thankfully was unhurt.


